
Telephone: 0151-924-8661 Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 
School Mobile Contact Number for Absence Reporting: 07860 003244 (text only) 
Website: www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com  
Twitter: @GreatCrosby  Instagram: great.crosby.catholic.primary   
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning  
Thank you to everyone who supported our Macmillan Coffee Morning yesterday with cake 
donations, by coming into school and buying cakes at the end of the day. Ss Peter & Paul's 
Church are also hosting a coffee morning tomorrow, Saturday 30th, 10.30am- 12.30pm. 
 

Uniform 
As we move into October, we ask that from Monday, all children should be in their winter 
uniform of white shirt; green jumper or sweatshirt; green and gold striped tie; grey 
pinafore or skirt/ charcoal grey trousers (short or long) and black school shoes. Please see 
our website Key Info > Uniform page. https://greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com/uniform  
 

Posh Prints School Photos 

Our school photographer will be in school next Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. 
Children will need to be smartly dressed in their winter uniforms. Over the three days, the 
photographer will take sibling groups and then work through individual photos for children 
in Nursery to Year 6. We can’t be certain about which day child will have their photo taken. 
 

First Holy Communion Preparation Programmes 
Our two churches are beginning their First Holy Communion programmes in October. 
At Ss Peter and Paul, application forms for Y5 children living in the parish are available on 
the parish website www.stpeterandpaulscrosby.co.uk and in church and should be 
returned to the church. Older children may also join if they missed out in previous years. 
Parents may choose to attend on one date from the following sessions: 10th, 12th, 17th 
and 24th October at 3.45pm or 24th October at 6.00pm. 
St Helen’s are only enrolling children who are in Y4 and live in the parish. The forms are 
available to collect from St Helen’s and must be returned to the parish office as soon as 
possible. If you have any questions please speak to Anne (Tel. 924 3651) 
 

Crosby Community Fun Run – Sunday 1st October 
This Sunday, 1st Oct, Sacred Heart Catholic Academy are hosting the ‘Crosby Community 5K 
Charity Run’. We are encouraging all our Great Crosby families and the local community to 
get involved. The run is raising money for two charities - The Jack Riding Foundation, which 
pays for heart screening for young footballers, and The Jacob Billington Trust, which 
provides music lessons for Sefton pupils who otherwise couldn't afford to pay for 
them. Both Jack and Jacob came to our school, and then to Sacred Heart. Jack was a great 
footballer. Jacob was a great musician. More details on our Parents/Carers > Letters page. 
 

WhatsApp 
We have been made aware of a small number of parents discussing staff on WhatsApp 
groups. Whilst we appreciate the usefulness of these groups to support parents with 
reminders etc, we ask that staff members are not discussed in a negative way. Thank you 
for your understanding in this matter. 
 

Sports News 
Well done and thank you to all the children who represented the school so well at the 
Sefton Cross Country Championships at The Northern Club on Monday.  
Congratulations to the Y6 boys football team who won the Chesterfield Sports Partnership 
tournament last Friday and to all those who took part so well. 
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Great Crosby Catholic 
Primary School  

The Northern Road, Crosby L23 2RQ 

 

Diary Dates 
 
October 
 
Rejoices 
Tue 3rd – 6JL 9.05am 
Wed 4th – 4ML 9.05am 
Thu 5th – 5HW 9.05am 
 
Posh Prints School Photos 
Tue 3rd - Thu 5th  
 
Stay and Read 
Tue 10th - RM  9.05am 
Wed 11th - RG 9.05am 
Thu 12th - RF  9.05am 
Fri 13th - RHL  9.05am 
 
Thu 19th Oct 
Flu Spray Immunisations 
(See Newsletter 1) 
 
Mon 23rd – Fri 27th Oct 
Half Term Holiday 
 
November 
 
Nursery Stay and Read 
Wed 8th - NBW 9.05am 
Wed 8th - NEW 12.30pm 
 
Mass Times 

Sunday Mass times for our 
churches are:  
St Helen’s: 
  Sunday 10.00am  
Ss Peter & Paul  
  Saturday 5.45pm 
  Sunday 10.30am   
St Joseph’s 
  Saturday 6.30pm 
  Sunday 11.00am 
 

This week’s attendance 

 
95.9% 
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